
From: Tracey Marr 
Sent: Wednesday, 8 February 2012 4:35 PM 
To: CCAAC 
Subject: Gift Cards 
 

Dear CCAAC, 

I read in Choice magazine about your review of gift cards with great interest. As a consumer I believe 
it quite unethical of traders to have any expiry date at all on gift cards when it means they keep your 
money and give you nothing for it.  

My submission is simple, either there should be no expiry date or, after a certain period in which the 
card is not used, the money is returned to the purchaser.  

Regards  

Tracey Marr 

  


